
  

 
 

September 22, 2021          Town Project No. – 2021-70R 

Start Date: September 30, 2021 – End Date November 15, 2021 
*Time line is subject to change 

Town of Erin will soon begin to construct new concrete sidewalk on the north side of the 
Dundas Street East from Main Street to Tomwell Crescent. The sidewalk is a critical piece 
of transportation infrastructure, which provides Town’s commitment for active and safe 
routes to school to encourage students to use active transportation and to promote safe 
and walkable neighborhoods 

Town has received funding of one hundred thousand dollar ($100,000) from New Building 
Canada Fund – Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP): COVID-19 Resilience 
Infrastructure stream – Local Government Intake, to complete four hundred fifty meter 
(450m) concrete sidewalk. Construction contract is awarded to Aloia Bros. Concrete 
Contractors Ltd. and scheduled to complete the work in the above-mentioned timeline. 
 

 

 

 

Construction Notice of Commencement 

MAP OF WORK AREA 



  

 
 

 

1. Mark the area of new sidewalk within Town 
land. 

5. Pour concrete and install tactile plates where 
required. 

2. Dig out the marked area. 6. Restore areas affected by constructions. 

3. Install granular base.  

4. Form the area for new sidewalk.  

 

 Town will not responsible for damages to any privately owned items on Town’s property limit 

 Road Access: For safety, intermittent partial road closure within the work zone is expected. 
Emergency vehicle will be maintained. During this period, traffic in Dundas St E. will be reduced to 
one lane. 

 Driveway Access: The contractor will notify residents of any temporary restrictions to driveways. 
Vehicle will be parked in the side road to accommodate the ongoing traffic. 

 Traffic Management: Contractor will manage the traffic in the construction area for safety of 
workers, residents and pedestrians. Road users expect delays and increased traffic on nearby 
main and side roads. 

 Parking in the active work zone is not permitted as space is needed for construction equipment 
and materials. 

 Garbage and Recycling: Please follow your normal routine. If required, the contractor will move 
bins to an appropriate location and return them. 

 Disturbed area will be restored with topsoil, seed and other materials where required. 

 

 

If you have any questions, or require further information, please contact the Contractor on site or one 
of the Project Team members identified below: 

Nick Colucci, P. Eng 
Director of Infrastructure Services 
Town of Erin; Tel: 519.855.4407 Ext. 227 

Kevin Watson 
Roads Foreman 
Town of Erin; Tel: 519.855.4407 Ext. 235 

 
Pina Aloia 
Aloia Bros. Concrete Contractors Ltd. 
Tel: 416-653-3574 

 

 

WORK DETAILS 

RESIDENT INFORMATION & WHAT EXPECTED 

NEED MORE INFORMATION 


